Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Kathy Sweeney <kislips2@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 4:23 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Please don't destroy Lake Almanor by pumping our cold water down the Feather River. | am pro fish too, so I'd like to
save our migrating fish, but not at the expense of destroying the ecology of this beautiful lake.

Kathy Sweeney
915 Dyer View
Lake Almanor, Ca 96137

Sent from my iPad



